Discussion with Stephen Dunbar on Old Whole Foods 5-2-24
H16D047
Stephen called to discuss parameters of a TCL he will be submitting soon.
Matt and I met with the Owner, Wes Butero, DOT and others to discuss possible infrastructure improvements on 4-1-24.  I don’t have the results of the meeting.
They may be adding a coffee drive-thru on the adjoining lot south of the whole foods.  I told him it would most likely need a traffic study.  Due to the time associated with completing a Traffic Study, he will submit a TCL for the Whole Foods lot and exclude the adjoining lot to the south so he can get the TI Permit approved.
We discussed improvements.  He should add: ADA compatible entrances with curb returns, widen or new sidewalk to 6’ and general site updates.  He may also build new curb and pave some of the alley along the northern edge.  I told him that paving 500 sq ft or more in the alley would require a Work Order.
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